From: PUC

Sent: Friday, January 27, 2017 10:18 AM
To: 'Peter_Jaskoski@transcanada.com'
Subject: HP09-001

Mr. Jaskoski:

This is in response to the information you sent regarding the Keystone XL Pipeline. Your message and my
response will be posted in the HP09-001 docket. Please send any future correspondence to PUC@state.sd.us.
Thank you.

Chairperson Kristie Fiegen
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission
Www.puc.sd.gov




